
From:
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: West Midlands Interchange - adequacy of consultation request
Date: 15 August 2018 14:25:45

Dear Mr Ranger
 
I would confirm that Cannock Chase Council has no issues with the adequacy of the
consultation process/content/methodology.
 
John
John Morgan, Planning Policy.  
 

From: West Midlands Interchange [mailto:WMInterchange@pins.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 03 August 2018 15:58
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: West Midlands Interchange - adequacy of consultation request
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please see the attached correspondence
 
Yours,
 
Rob
 
Robert Ranger
Case Manager
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN
Direct Line: 0303 444 5042
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email: robert.ranger@pins.gsi.gov.uk
 
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The
Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.
 
 
 
**********************************************************************
 
Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning 
Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for 
lawful purposes.
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. 
If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.
 
This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by 
Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.
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Website: www.cannockchasedc.gov.uk 
Follow us on Twitter: www.twitter.com/cannockchasedc
Find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/cannockchasedc

This e-mail and any attachment(s), is confidential and may be legally privileged. It
is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.
If you are not the recipient, the use of the information by disclosure, copying or
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient
please inform the sender immediately and destroy the e-mail, any attachment(s)
and any copies.

 

All liability for viruses is excluded to the fullest extent permitted by law. It is your
responsibility to scan or otherwise check this email and any attachment(s).

Unless otherwise stated:
(i) views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender
(ii) no contract may be construed by this e-mail.

Emails may be stored and monitored and you are taken to consent to these actions.
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